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STAY 
CONNECTED IN 

5TH GRADE WITH 
CLASS DOJO

Whooo are the new faces in 5th grade?             
Dr. Marvin Miller teaches math and comes to us from HMS. 

Reaghan Peterson and Emma Baiys are student teachers from 
Emporia State University’s Teaching School       

HELP US WELCOME THEM TO PRAIRIE!!  

Welcome to 5th grade

Mrs. Hilyard, Dr. Miller & 

Mrs. Scheuermann 

We’re excited to be back for the 
2018-2019 Prairie Elementary school year  

GO BULLDOGS!!
Check your student’s agenda 

for happenings-NIGHTLY

Reading!!
We’re doing a novel    

study=Sign of the Beaver

Vocabulary, spelling centers 

& word work

Don’t forget your 5th grader 

is responsible                             

for reading & documenting 

100 minutes per week in 

their agenda

MATH*MATH*MATH
 Lots of review
 Practice Math facts!! 
 Double & triple digit 

multiplication

 Are coming!!!!

Social Studies
o Geography
o Native Americans
o PLEASE SAVE  2L 

CLEAN POP BOTTLES & 
SEND THEM TO 
SCHOOL 

SPECIAL DATE:
NO SCHOOL 

FRIDAY, SEPT 28
TEACHER’S INSVC


